
HAPPENING NOW
The most frequently asked question by far is, “When are we going to start?” The answer is... we already 
have! We are currently active in the Pre-construction Phase of the project. This phase consists of final 
detailing, engineering, permitting and construction pricing and scheduling.

With an eye on balancing our ministries and fall event calendar, we are targeting an early fall 
groundbreaking with project completion early summer of 2025. Timeline updates will be communicated 
as they occur.

FUNDING UPDATE
Our original plan is fully funded but the invitation remains open for covenant partners who would like to 
participate by emailing Ron Britt or by calling 336-723-1621 x235.

With surplus funding already received, we have amended the original plans to include the addition of a 
family bathroom in the Sanctuary building. The CE team continues to discuss additional improvements 
to our campus that are consistent with the vision of this project to be considered as funds allow.

Options include:
•	 Updates to the Worship Center lobby.
•	 Enhancements to the children’s playground to replace bark/mulch with more functional and 

beautiful ground cover.
•	 Improvements to the church offices with upgraded and new windows improving beauty, efficiency, 

and work environment.
•	 Signage updates that are not included in the original Campus Enhancement scope.
•	 Adding windows in the main stairwell of the Sanctuary building.

MINISTRY IMPACT
Our church staff is actively looking at how construction will impact all ministries and are developing 
plans to ensure the ministries of our church continue. We are also working on parking, campus storage, 
security, and other areas impacted by the construction and the future design of our campus. Details will 
come as we get closer to the start date of the Construction Phase of the project.
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